Filed: 5/16/2017 7:45:53 PM WEQC

From: Alan Edwards L

To: Mark Rogaczewski EXhlblt 62
Cc: Andrew Kuhlmann; Stacy Page; BJ Kristiansen; Kyle Wendtland

Subject: Re: request for meeting

Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 10:23:19 AM

I have copied this to Kyle as the Administrator since the question is of a more
general nature and procedural.

Andrew, I will call you on this this afternoon.
Alan
Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 12, 2016, at 9:46 AM, Mark Rogaczewski <mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov >
wrote:

Alan and Andrew,

I would like to discuss this request for a meeting from Jill Morrison of the
Powder River Basin Resource Council(PRBRC). Due to the legal
challenges/court cases currently on-going related to this application, and
the public comment process yet to be initiated, I have concerns with
having a meeting that may or may not circumvent LQD's normal public
notice procedures.

Please advise how you wish LQD D3 to respond to Ms. Morrison's
request.

Thanks,

Mark

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Jill Morrison <jmorrison@powderriverbasin.org>
Date: Mon, Apr 11, 2016 at 11:26 AM

Subject: request for meeting

To: mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov, bj kristiansen

<bij.kristiansen@wyo.gov>

Cc: Shannon Anderson <sanderson@powderriverbasin.org>

Dear Mark and B]J,

We would like to request a meeting with the LQD staff who have worked
on the Brook Mine Ramaco permit with nearby landowners. There are
many questions from landowners regarding the proposed and pending
permit. Can you provide us with some possible dates for a meeting in
the near future. We would be happy to get a meeting room in
Ranchester to host this meeting so landowners can understand more



